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POEA ADMINISTRATOR HANS LEO J. CACDAC receives a plaque of appreciation from Dr. Mohammed 

Saeed Alhamhum, Health Employment Attache of the Saudi Recruitment Office (SRO),  Royal Embassy of 

Saudi Arabia for POEA’s continuous cooperation and support in the recruitment and deployment of 

Filipino health care workers for the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, Also in the picture (from left to right) are 

Director Jocelyn T. Sanchez, Deputy Administrator Liberty Casco, Assistant Employment Attache OmarAl-

Safi and Director Nimfa D. de Guzman. 

 

 


